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Principal’s Message 

We are off to a great start this year Victoria! Teachers have been working 
hard to set routines and students have quickly settled into their class-
rooms. We will also be conducting 2 more fire drills, a Lock Down drill and a 
tornado drill in the next few weeks to familiarize students and staff with 
emergency procedures. 
It was a pleasure to meet many of our parents at our "Meet the Teacher 
Night" which was well attended by a large number of our families. Many 
thanks to our staff for opening up their classrooms and to the School 
Council for organizing the food and drinks to welcome our community. Keep-
ing parents informed is important to us. We will continue to communicate 
through newsletters, our website, social media and planners. We encourage 
parents to share concerns, ideas, or questions with your child's teacher so 
that we can work together to foster a positive and productive school expe-
rience for all students. 
Please consider attending our upcoming Harvest Potluck on October 23. 
This fun evening of connecting with your community is presented by Victo-
ria Home and School Association. Share a meal, meet other families, find 
answers, play games and make a craft. RSVP by October 22 at victo-
riaparents.com. All are welcome! 
I look forward to working and learning with everyone in the coming school 
year. My door is always open and I invite your input. Happy Fall! 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Julia Bujouves  

Stream of Dreams 

Our school is very pleased to have been selected for this innovative educa-
tional program, and we are getting excited as the dates get closer!  On No-
vember 7th, 8th and 9th our students will get the opportunity to work with 
educators from the Upper Thames Conservation Authority to learn about 
the importance of water and our watershed area.  Students will then get 
the opportunity to paint their very own “Dream Fish” which will then be 
fixed to our Byron Street fence as a beautiful and permanent reminder of 
our need to be good stewards of the Earth and all its inhabitants.  

CHECKOUT OUR WEBSITE 

Please refer to website for 
all updated events within our 
school and community. 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Oct 1—H&S/Council Mtg 

Oct 2—Cross Country-
Springbank Park 

Oct 4—Picture Day 

Oct 5—Terry Fox Run 

Oct 8—Thanksgiving 

Oct 23—Harvest Potluck 

Ocr 26—PA Day 
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ANONYMOUS REPORTING 
 
Victoria Public School is committed to 
providing a safe school environment 
for all members of our school commu-
nity. As part of our Safe Schools 
strategy we have established an online 
reporting mechanism that allows stu-
dents or parents to report concerns 
regarding a child, friend, classmate or 
student. These concerns may be re-
garding bullying, health issues, guid-
ance or other concerns. Reports and 
concerns will be reviewed regularly by 
the administration and are received 
anonymously unless the reporter re-
quests a reply. 
 
Reports can be through our website or 
https://forms.tvdsb.ca/Anonymous-
Reporting 
 
 

SAFE ARRIVALS 

Parents are asked to call SchoolMes-
senger for all student absences or 
late arrivals by phone, using the 
SchoolMessenger App or through the 
internet.   

Phone # - 1-844-305-3756.  

Web www.tvdsb.ca/schoolmessenger 

 This line is available 24 hours a day. 

As part of the Thames Valley District 
School Board’s “Safe Arrivals” proce-
dure, contact must be made for all 
absences. It is imperative that the 
phone numbers on file for each stu-
dent are up-to-date. If no message is 
received by the school by 9:00 a.m., 
phone calls will be made to your home/
mobile or to your emergency numbers 
to verify a student’s absence 

 

Victoria School Council and Home & School Association 

Do you have questions about volunteering at Victoria? Stop in this evening from 
6:00 to 6:30 in the library to get answers from other Victoria parents. 
  
Victoria School Council welcomes you to our meeting tonight, October 1st at 
6:30 in the library. We will be having elections for members and the executive 
positions.  Victoria Home & School Association meeting begins afterward at 
7:00. 
  
Join your school community at a Harvest Potluck dinner at the school gym and 
yard on October 23rd from 5:30-7:15. Come sample foods from other families, 
create a craft, play some games and learn how Victoria can support you and 
your family at school and in the community. You are strongly encouraged to 
RSVP by October 22nd at www.victoriaparents.com to assist in planning. 
  
Fresh from the Farm sales are in full swing! We hope you are gathering orders 
and payments with your children for this valuable fundraiser. Support Ontario 
farmers, enjoy fresh produce and raise money for your school all at the same 
time! All orders must be returned to the school by October 12th.  For more 
information, check out victoriaparents.com  or freshfromfarm.ca 
  
If you didn't have a chance to purchase a refillable wa-
ter bottle at Meet the Teacher event, they will be on 
sale again at the Harvest Potluck! For more information, 
see our website. 
 

 

 

Interested in finding out more about our watershed, “The Coves”? 

 

Check out the movie “Crusaders for the Coves”!    
https://youtu.be/wylc9snVCzI 

Friends of the Coves website:  https://
www.thecoves.ca/   

Friends of the Coves Facebook:    https://
www.facebook.com/friendsofthecoves/   

 

Please note that Victoria 
Public School is Nut Safe. 
Please do not send peanut 
butter or peanut products 
to school in your child’s 

snack or lunch.  We appre-
ciate your cooperation and 

support.  

Scholastic Book Fair 

A very big thank you to our whole community for supporting our 
school Library through your purchases at the Book Fair last week!  
Some of the profits from this fundraiser allowed us to immediately 
purchase over $700 worth of new books for the Library.  The remain-
ing profits will be used throughout the rest of the school year to sup-
ply additional resources and programs as the need arises.   
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Victoria Public School 

October 2018 

Sunday  Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  Saturday  

 1 

 

H&S/Council 
Mtg—6:30pm 

2  

 

Cross Country—
Springbank 

3 4 

 

Picture Day 

5 

 

Terry Fox Run 

6 

7 8 

THANKS-
GIVING 

9 10 11 

 

12 13 

14 

 

15 16 

 

17 18 19 20 

21 22 23 

H & S—
Harvest 
Potluck 

24 

 

25 26 

PA DAY 

27 

28 29 30 

 

31 

Halloween 

 

   

 

 

Hot Lunch 

Hot Lunch 

Hot Lunch 

Hot Lunch 


